Resident 1 Response to Applicant

From:

Sent; 22 March 2021 19:54

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>

Cc:

Subject: Re: New Premises Licence - 75 Chamberlayne Road,NW10 3ND - 20677

Hi,

Woe are *NOT* satisfied with the applicant's response and we maintain our strong objection to the
use of the back garden.

Regards,

Resident 2 Response to Applicant

From:

Sent: 22 March 2021 13:59

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: New Premises Licence - 75 Chamberlayne Road,NW10 3ND - 20677

| don't agree with the reply for the owner of the restaurant,

The noise pallution will ruin the lives of the people who live in Residential property on both
Chevening Road & Keslake Rd.

We experienced this previously and it was unbearable.

Please do include me with regards to the meeting which | will make additional comments,
Regards

Resident 3 Response to Applicant

From:

Sent: 22 March 2021 14:24

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: New Premises Licence - 75 Chamberlayne Road, NW10 3ND - 20677

Am afraid this does not solve the issues | have raised at all.

Those premises have been used as restaurant and bar over many years but they have NEVER

used the outside space as it would cause huge issues for all the surrounding resi

The noise would mean | would not be able to use my own garden, '
g - they are proposing to have an outdoor restaurant right by my bedroom window ’P

ThlS is Just not acceptable. | bought my property as an [ = | to be a quiet space, and the

proposed licence would hugely affect my use of my own property.

It would also compromise my privacy as my garden would no longer be private.

As well as noise, there is the issue of people smoking outside which would be a health issue for

me.




